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Second Chance Ranch in GT!
Circle S: offers healing and second chanc-

es for both animals and people.
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Catalina Hills Playground  
Catalina Hills Complex is now complete 

including a new playground!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay in the know about the latest 
news in our community!
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Diamond CPR & Safety
Mayor Mayer welcomes a new training 

center to Gloucester Township.  Join the Gloucester Township Recreation Department Fri-
day, June 13th at 7:00 PM in Veterans Park for our second Movie 
Night in the park! We’ll be showing Despicable Me 4, generously 
sponsored by Meadows Diner and Lamp Post Diner. Bring your 
family, friends, and lawn chairs!

Movie in Vets Park: JUNE 14
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Summer Session: Vets Park
Join us June 26th for the first farmers mar-

ket of the season!



 Gloucester Township proudly welcomed Bunker Fitness to the heart of 
the Arts District with a ribbon-cutting ceremony at their new location, 2 S. Black 
Horse Pike. Mayor David R. Mayer and Dennis Paris, President of the Economic 
Development Partnership of Gloucester Township, joined owner Nick Bennett to 
celebrate this exciting addition to the community.
 Bunker Fitness offers state-of-the-art amenities, including the latest 
workout machines, free weights, treadmills, cycles, and a full Life Fitness circuit 
system—perfect for those with busy schedules. The facility also features two cold 
plunge tubs, two saunas, and a red light therapy room, providing members with a 
full-spectrum wellness experience.
 The opening of Bunker Fitness enhances the vibrancy of Gloucester 
Township’s Arts District, offering residents a premier fitness destination. We are 
thrilled to have them as part of our community.
For more information, CLICK HERE!

Bunker Fitness Opens in Gloucester 
Township’s Arts District

 Gloucester Township proudly welcomed Circle S: Second Chance Ranch Foundation with a ribbon cutting cere-
mony at their farm. Mayor David R. Mayer, joined by Dennis Paris, President of the Economic Development Partnership 
of Gloucester Township, celebrated alongside founders Hilary and Kevin, marking the official opening and the meaningful 
mission behind the foundation.
 Founded by Hilary, who is over 14 years sober, and her husband Kevin, a U.S. Marine Corps veteran, Circle S was 
born from their shared journey of healing and second chances. What began with the rescue of a horse just before slaughter 
has grown into a nonprofit dedicated to equine-assisted therapy—offering hope, connection, and purpose to both animals and 
people, especially veterans and first responders coping with PTSD.
 To launch their new Equine Assisted Therapy Program, Circle S will host an Open House on July 19th from 9:00 AM 
to 11:00 AM for veterans and first responders. Guests are invited to meet the horses, tour the farm, and learn how this unique 
program helps build healing through connection. 
 The addition of Circle S: Second Chance Ranch Foundation to Gloucester Township reflects the spirit of service, 
resilience, and community that makes our township so special. Their heartfelt mission brings healing to animals and people 
alike, and we are proud to support their journey. To learn more, CLICK HERE!

Circle S: Second Chance Ranch Foundation Brings Healing and Hope to Gloucester Township

https://www.thebunkerfitnesscenter.com/
http://www.circlessecondchanceranch.com/our-story.


 Mayor David R. Mayer, Councilman James Nash and 
Dennis Paris, President of the Economic Development Partner-
ship of Gloucester Township, recently celebrated the grand open-
ing of Diamond CPR & Safety at 1405 Chews Landing Road, 
Suite 10. This new training center is dedicated to equipping indi-
viduals and organizations with essential life-saving skills.
 Founded by Mike and Erica Martin, Diamond CPR & 
Safety offers a variety of certification courses through recognized 
organizations such as the American Red Cross, American Heart 
Association, Health and Safety Institute, and National Safe-
ty Council. Mike Martin brings over 30 years of public service 
experience as a volunteer fireman, EMT, Office of Emergency 
Management Deputy, paramedic, and medical specialist. Erica 
Martin, a certified instructor and preschool teacher at Our Lady 
of Hope Regional School, complements the team’s commitment 
to community education.
 The Martin family’s dedication to public service extends 
beyond their professional roles. Mike also volunteers as a base-
ball coach for Gloucester Township Baseball. Together with their 
children, Zoey and Weston, the Martins are passionate about pro-
moting safety and preparedness in the community.
 For more information on available classes and certifica-
tions, CLICK HERE.

Diamond CPR & Safety 
Opens in Gloucester Township

Come meet Mable the 500lb pig and her farm friends at Circle 
S: Second Chance Ranch, rain or shine! Join June 7 & 8 from 
10AM–3:30PM for story time, pig-themed crafts, and meet & 
greets with rescue horses, chickens, and ducks. CLICK HERE!

Join us June 17 at 11AM at the GT Senior Center for a calming 
Chair Yoga session made just for seniors! Stretch, breathe, and 
move—all while seated or using a chair. Great for beginners or 
anyone looking to stay active in a gentle way. Contact mdinti-
no@glotwp.com for more info!

https://www.diamondcprandsafety.com/
https://www.circlessecondchanceranch.com/upcoming-events


BEFORE
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Gloucester Township celebrated the official ribbon cutting of 
the new playground at Catalina Hills playground, marking 
the final piece of a now fully developed recreation complex. 
With baseball fields, basketball courts, batting cages, and 
now a vibrant new playground, the Catalina Hills Complex 
offers something for residents of all ages.
 Mayor David R. Mayer joined local families, offi-
cials, and staff to commemorate the occasion and highlight 
the importance of accessible, inclusive recreational spaces. 
The addition of the playground transforms the area into a true 
community park, where children can play while families en-
joy all the amenities the complex has to offer.
 With the Catalina Hills Complex now complete, it 
stands as a testament to Gloucester Township’s ongoing com-
mitment to enhancing quality of life through parks, play, and 
active living.

Ribbon Cutting Celebrates New Playground at Ribbon Cutting Celebrates New Playground at 
Catalina Hills ComplexCatalina Hills Complex



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township as your home 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

The Gloucester Township Town Heroes Banner Program is an 
ongoing initiative to honor and recognize veterans and active 
military personnel for their service and sacrifice. These ban-
ners celebrate the brave individuals are proudly displayed in 
prominent locations throughout the township as a testament to 
the community’s gratitude and pride. For more info, CLICK 
HERE!

Gloucester Township Farmers’ Market – Summer 2025 Up-
date! We’re excited to share that the Early Summer Session of 
the Gloucester Township Farmers’ Market will now be held 
at Veterans Park (1261 Chews Landing Road) on Thursdays 
from June 26 to July 24 (NO MARKET JULY 3) from 4:00 
PM – 7:00 PM
Join us each week for local produce, handmade goods, food 
trucks, live music, and more—all in the heart of Veterans 
Park. It’s a great way to spend your Thursday afternoons and 
support local vendors. For more information, CLICK HERE!

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-town-heroes-banner-program/
https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-town-heroes-banner-program/
https://glotwp.com/news/gloucester-township-farmers-market-2025/

